
 

 

 

 

 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

 

 

 

 

Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Tuesday 24th January 2023 

 

Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers 

 

Kingswood 9th – 12th June 2023 

 

As we have now received all pupil deposits for the residential trip and final numbers have now been confirmed, we 

thought we would send out a packing list, please see below well, in advance of the residential trip. 

 

Kingswood Packing List  

 

 Activity clothes: tracksuit bottoms or suitable trousers/long sleeved tops/hoodies. Things that you do not 

mind getting dirty. (Jeans are permitted but if they get wet they are not comfortable) 

 Nightwear/underwear 

 Waterproof coat (essential) 

 Sturdy trainers/shoes (at least two pairs in case one gets dirty or wet) 

 Swimming kit (extra towel) * we will let you know nearer the time if this is needed 

 Toiletries/Towel (no aerosols please) 

 Suncream/hat/sunglasses (labelled) 

 Large plastic bag for dirty washing 

 Labelled water bottle (essential) 

 Small rucksack (to carry around the centre) 

 Gloves (weather permitting) 

 Teddy (if wanted) 

 Small torch (if wanted) 

 

As always we have to be ready for all types of weather so please pack a couple of warm sweatshirts or hoodies.  We 

are outside all day so the children will also need a named water bottle and a rucksack type bag to carry their jacket 

and bottle in. 

 

Please take particular note of the long sleeves and trouser request as many activities cannot take place without these 

and a good waterproof coat is also essential as we are outdoors most of the time.  We usually get very muddy so 

please don’t worry about buying lots of new clothes. 

 

Your children will be responsible for their own suitcase and clothing so please label as much as you can.  A clothing list 

sellotaped to the inside lid of the case is a great idea!  It helps immensely when we are packing on the Monday 

morning! 

 

If you have not done so already, a reminder that January’s instalment was due by 4th January 2023 and the next 

instalment is required by 1st March 2023. 

 

Any queries please contact the school office via admin@norwoodschool.co.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

http://www.norwoodschool.co.uk/
mailto:admin@norwoodschool.co.uk

